
From: Mara Castillo <  
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 3:21:35 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Tonight’s Vote  
  
Dear City Council,  
I understand tonight you will vote on whether to disregard Measure Y, which limits building heights to 
55 feet and density to 50 units per acre. The residents voted three times to limit height and density, but 
now the city staff has recommended disregarding the height and density limits in certain areas 
(downtown, Hillsdale, etc.). Aren’t you as voted representatives of residents obliged to represent your 
constituents’ interests? You need to uphold the limits in Measure Y and ensure San Mateo does not 
become unrecognizable and disappointing to its residents. 
Thank you, 
Mara Castillo  
 




